
 

For  Classes- NURSERY – GRADE 1 

Circular No. SGS/07/24-25 

Date :- 03.04.2024 

   Dear Parents,  
   Warm Greetings. 

 
We are organizing the Parent Orientation Program for classes NURSERY–GRADE 1 to clear 

your all doubts and to aprise you about the different strategies we use to teach students in class. This 

orientation will help you to guide your ward and make their learning fruitful by aligning with school 

strategies. We invite you for the same on 06-04-2024 in school campus at 9:30 a.m. The  program 

will culminate in 1hrs. School will remain closed for students on the same day. 

Best Regards 

 

 

(PRINCIPAL) 
 

 


